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 The purpose of this application is to request a construction permit for KHFR-

LP to relocate its authorized transmitter site to a tower in Fairfield, Iowa formerly 

used as the licensed transmitter site of the now-deleted KRUU-LP, Fairfield, Iowa 

(FIN 133984). 

 The distance from the currently authorized KHFR-LP transmitter site to the 

site proposed in this application is 6.833 kilometers (4.246 miles), which is within 

the new minor change limit of 11.2 kilometers specified in Section 73.870(a) of the 

Commission’s Rules. 

 Based on the channel study obtained from the FCC’s on-line FM Query utility 

(see page 3), the new KHFR-LP site complies with the distance separation 

requirements of Section 73.807 of the Commission’s Rules (there are no 53rd or 54th 

adjacent channel stations within 50 kilometers of the proposed transmitter site). 

 KHFR-LP has been silent since March 19, 2020, when the support structure 

for its transmitting antenna was demolished.  Expedited consideration of this 

application is respectfully requested in order that KHFR-LP will be able to complete 



construction of its new facility in time to return to the air by March 18, 2021.  This 

would be in the public interest, convenience and necessity. 

 

 

DISTANCE SEPARATION FOR STATIONS WITHIN 150 km 
ON CHANNELS 275-281 INCLUSIVE 

 


